
 
4 April 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.  

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on 
campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events. 

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:            ​

  
Bumper 46 page March 2025 EXAM SPECIAL Campus Newsletter     

  
Legally Blonde performances Tues, Weds & Thurs and performed to 140 Primary School Year 6’s! 

 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/02/03131318/JANUARY-2025-EDITION-1.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/02/03131318/JANUARY-2025-EDITION-1.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/04/03110408/Legally-Blonde-collage.jpg
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/04/03110406/Legally-Blonde-Primary-2-photos-in-one-Cropped.jpg


 

 

All Years ●​ March EXAM SPECIAL Campus Newsletter please click here for this 46 page bumper 
edition full of student successes, celebrations, events and useful EXAM information 
for your perusal and enjoyment.   

●​ Young Minds have released some new guides to support parents when talking to 
their child about mental health. They can be found here. 

Year 7 ●​ Year 7 Homework Club will begin again after the Easter break.  Please sign-up via 
Arbor —> Activities —> Clubs —> Year 7 Homework Club - Summer Term. 

Year 8 ●​ Creative Arts Options.   

Students have now been sent a google form to their school email addresses from  
timetable@brookvalegroby.com.  Students will be continuing to study 2 of the 
creative arts subjects in more depth in year 9.  Students should complete this form 
and put the following subjects in order of preference (1 being the one they would 
most like to study).  

●​ Art 
●​ Design 
●​ Drama 
●​ Food 
●​ Graphics 
●​ Textiles  

This form should be completed by Wednesday 9th April.  

Thank you 

Year 11 ●​ The final BGLC Big Revise session which will take place on Wednesday 7th May from 
3.15pm to 5.05pm.  This is the same format as previously, a whole year group revision 
event and will provide students with the opportunity of reviewing and consolidating 
their knowledge. 

Please complete this form to confirm your child's attendance as soon as possible but 
no later than FRIDAY 11TH APRIL - BGLC Big Revise Form - 7 May 

●​ All French, German and Spanish students will be taking GCSE speaking exams from 

https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/03/31113534/MARCH-2025-EDITION.pdf
https://cdn.realsmart.co.uk/b8e4c5fb0130b37967e1a57beab66e9b/uploads/2025/03/31113534/MARCH-2025-EDITION.pdf
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-mental-health/?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=april25&utm_content=o25
mailto:timetabl@brookvalegroby.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1wIsP1yv59bvpiSpD4pME_36p4BS6YGjIMuL2G0OTzJM/preview


 

Monday 7th to Friday 11th April.  

All students have been given their date/time and place and it can also be found on 
the google classroom for their language. The exam counts for 25% of the overall 
grade and attendance is compulsory. 

 


